
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Welcome back and an extra special 

welcome to our new children and families 

who have joined Nursery last week! The 

children have settled back in brilliantly and 

they are having a wonderful time playing with 

their friends again. We are so lucky to have 

lots of other adults helping us too. We 

welcome Mrs Mckeever to our team; who is 

with us every morning. Throughout the week 

you will see still the lovely Miss Caldwell, Miss 

Taylor, Mrs Dickson and me, Mrs Bentham. We 

are all really looking forward to a fantastic 

year! Remember that if you have any 

questions or concerns we will always be more 

than happy to help you as much as we can!  

Just a few reminders:  

 Please make sure any new uniform is 

clearly marked with your child’s name. 

 Please bring in wellies for the rainy 

days. 

 Snack money is £1 per week. 

Here are a few pictures from the past two 

weeks… Don’t forget to check out the school 

website and Facebook page for regular 

updates.  

 

 

  

Nursery Library  

We have lots of books in our library (in the 

cloakroom) which you are welcome to take 

home to enjoy. Please return books when 

you have finished with them.   

 

Little Star Vouchers 

In the Nursery cloakroom you will see some 

‘Little Star’ vouchers. We love to hear about 

all of the new and exciting things your child 

learns to do at home. Please pass any 

vouchers to Mrs Bentham so your child can 

share their achievements with their friends.  
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